
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
March 20, 2024 

CONTACT 
Brenna Galvin 
Brenna.Galvin@Mass.Gov 
617-686-4569 
  

 
DCR Recreational Advisory: Moynihan Playground   

   
WHAT:          Beginning Thursday, March 21, 2024, and continuing through Friday, May 31, 

2024 (including weekends), the Department of Conservation and Recreation 
(DCR) will close the playground in the Moynihan Recreation Area in the City of 
Boston’s Hyde Park neighborhood to accommodate playground renovations. The 
rest of the park will remain open. The public should use the nearby Camp Meigs 
Playground as an alternate option.    

  
WHERE:        Moynihan Playground in the City of Boston’s Hyde Park neighborhood  
   
WHEN:          Thursday, March 21, 2024 – Friday, May 31, 2024   

                  
  
  

  
###   

 
 

mailto:Brenna.Galvin@Mass.Gov

